
Dear council, 
My wife and I have for many years been regular early bird market goers at the organic markets 
first in Frenshes Forest and now in Mona Vale. In speaking with many other market regulars, 
the later start in the new location is a key topic both with customers and stall owners.

For us specifically an earlier start would be beneficial to keep more of the day for other Sunday 
activities and stall owners mention that the shorter trading hours may even reduce the viability 
of the market and threaten its very existence.

I therefore strongly support the current application to open 1 hour earlier. Please consider my 
support in your decision making. 

Best regards, 
Norbert Blick, Dee Why
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